
From: Mansour Sepehr
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: rick.bruzzone@doblawyers.com
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO3123
Date: Monday, July 20, 2015 1:44:20 PM

Hi Jerry: could please use Mr. Richard Bruzzone’s new e-mail address in your future
 correspondence.  His new e-mail address is:
“rick.bruzzone@doblawyers.com’.
 
Regards
 
Mansour Sepehr
 
 

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 2:13 PM
To: Mansour Sepehr (msepehr@somaenv.com)
Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO3123
 
 
 

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health 
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 1:25 PM
To: Griffin, Leroy; RAB@KNOXRICKSEN.COM; MONTROSEINC@COMCAST.NET; Schaefer, Peter
Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO3123
 
Dear Interested Parties,
 
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case,
 RO0003123.
 
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
 
Sincerely,
 
ACEH
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